
NOTICE OF APPLICATION
TO ESTABLISH A BANK OFFICE

Iowa State Bank, 1101 Main 
Street, PO Box 814, Hull, Iowa, 
intends to apply to the Federal 
Reserve Board for permission to 
establish a branch at 125 Main 
Street, Galva, Iowa. The Federal 
Reserve considers a number of 
factors in deciding whether to 
approve the application including 
the record of performance of 
applicant banks in helping to meet 
local credit needs.

You are invited to submit 
comments in writing on this 
application to Colette A. Fried, 
Assistant Vice President Federal 
Reserve Bank of Chicago, 230 
South LaSalle Street, Chicago, IL 
60604. The comment period will 
not end before Feb. 23, 2023. The 
Board’s procedures for processing 
applications may be found at 12 
C.F.R. Part 262. Procedures for 
processing protested applications 
may be found at 12 C.F.R. 262.25. If 
you need information about how to 
submit your comments or to obtain 
a copy of the relevant procedures, 
contact Jane Dokko, Vice President 
of Community Development and 
Policy Studies at (312) 322-6827; 
to request a copy of an application, 
contact Colette A. Fried at (312) 
322-6846. The Federal Reserve 
will consider your comments and 
any request for a public meeting or 
formal hearing on the application if 
they are received in writing by the 
Reserve Bank on or before the last 
day of the comment period.
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